
Wellness Policy Review  
 
Presented for: 
Board action      Report/Review Only  
 
Supporting documents: 
None      Attached      Provided Later            
 
Contact Person:    
Dr. Peggy Johnson 
 
Background Information:  

• The Wellness Policy for the 2024-2025 school year was reviewed and approved by the SHAC in 
the February 6th meeting. The Child Nutrition Director provided updates and stated that as of 
now, there is nothing in the wellness policy that needs to be removed. He also mentioned grants 
available to support the policy's objectives. 

Fiscal Implication:  
None 
 
Administrative Recommendation:  
The administration recommends that the Board approve the Wellness Policy as presented. 
 
 
Motion:              
 
Second:             
 
For:              
 
Against:             
 
Abstain:             
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